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Lessons in Fire Safety in Class 3 

Class 3 had a visit from the fire service this week—
learning about being safe in the home and how to keep 

themselves safe. They also found out about the fire 
service and their role to help keep 

the community safe. Lots of 
lovely pics of the children in 

fire helmets! 

 DATE EVENT 

Friday 3rd February 

CHANGE OF DATE 

Dress up as a Rockstar Day—TTRS, 
and maths workshop for parents. 
More to follow. 

Thursday 9th February— FHEPS Valentines Disco—children! 
6.00—7.30pm 

Tues 14th February Reception parents meal—11.45 

Friday 17th February Break up for half term 

Monday 27th February Return from half term 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day. Bedtime story event 
in school for children and parents. 
5.30pm—6.30pm 

w/b 13th March Parent—Teacher Conversations 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

 

 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Elizabeth—being responsible 

 

  Class 2: George—being responsible 

 

  Class 3: Lucas—being resilient 

  

  Class 4: Sienna—being resilient 

 

 Class 5: Laiisha—being resilient 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

What’s going on 
around school? 

 

DT in Class 5—Creating 
structures for cams 

toys. 

 

 

 

It’s Class 4’s turn to play 
the ukulele! 

 

Finding out about how to make numbers in Class 
1. Using lots of different ways—plasticine,     

dominoes, counters. 

Coming up: 

Friday 3rd February—Rockstar Day. 2.30—Parent Workshop 

Friday 3rd February—Exotic Zoo, classes 1 and2 

Thursday 9th February—Children’s Valentines Disco 

Tuesday 14th February—Reception parent meal 

Friday 17th February—break up for half term 

Reception Parents—school dinner: Valentines Day! 

We’re planning to bring back some parent lunches—especially for KS1 
parents who have missed out on this in the last few years. On Tuesday 

14th February—a parent or Grandparent from Reception children is 
welcome to come for lunch. A form has come home this week. 

NSPCC Rockstar Day! Friday 3rd February 

Time to plan your outfits—1 weeks today! 

Dress up as a rockstar. 

Parent Workshop—2.30pm in the school hall 

Mrs Lingham will be leading a workshop in the hall to share 
with you different resources which are on the Maths Shed 

site, and how you can navigate around Times Tables       
Rockstars. Please come along as there’s lots to find out about and it will help 

with learning maths facts which are so important for fluency. 

National Industrial Action— NEU teaching union: 1st February 

A letter was sent out on Wednesday this week confirming that school will be 
open and any classes affected by the strike action will be covered by staff in 

school. This is national action called by the NEU in a dispute with the                    
Government about pay. Letters will come out a week in advance prior to any 

other days of potential strike action. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

